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Silent Status 
 

 On July 31, 2021, KWXY and K222DA went silent due to unforeseen technical problems 
with the stations that require correction in order to continue operations, as the software and 
equipment included with the assets sold to IVOX RADIO is outdated and no support is available 
to maintain the status quo.  IVOX RADIO will make the necessary filings with the FCC, including 
a request for special temporary authority for the stations to remain silent in a timely manner. 

 


